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Greetings Warriors,
It is with great pride and excitement that I write this letter of introduction to you as the principal of Southfield High School for the Arts and Technology.  I am honored to have the opportunity to lead a school with such promise and excellent opportunities for all of our students that will attend Southfield A & T! 
We pledge this coming school year to engage meaningful and rigorous work in our classrooms, along with fun and special times, through a plethora of extracurricular clubs and activities, performing arts, athletic teams and special events that will offer and encourage our students to become involved.  I look forward to building relationships with all stakeholders to provide a world-class educational experience for each student. 

For more than 17 years, I have been dedicated to the field of education.  My most recent administrative experience has been shaped by three years of successful leadership as a high school principal and assistant principal. I am elated to bring my skills as an educational leader to Southfield A & T and to work with you as a partner in education to ensure your child’s academic success. 
Along with teachers and administrators, I will work diligently to build a legacy of success by building strong relationships with parents, students and community partners. We will focus on character education initiatives, Common Core skills, use of data to inform instruction, consistent implementation of newly adopted instructional strategies to increase student achievement; as well as provide challenging enrichment opportunities for all students. 
We are eager and excited to begin what promises to be a successful school year! This year will be filled with academic experiences for students that are rigorous and relevant while building relationships. As your, principal, it is important that everyone who steps through our doors, teachers, students and parent, are excited to be here! This attitude will inspire and enable us to meet the challenges of academic excellence in a positive and nurturing environment. 
Please feel free to email, call or make an appointment to discuss any questions and/or concerns you may have. I feel truly blessed to be the instructional leader of such an awesome school community!
Sincerely,
Sonia Jackson

Sonia Jackson

Principal, Southfield A &T

248-746-7628
Sonia.jackson@southfieldk12.org
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